
Sheree Kansas

From: David Danciu [ mailto:

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 2: 41 PM
To: Kim Vander Bie; Patricia Salvacion

Subject: Bad News

Kim and Pat,

It is very hard for me to write this but please accept my resignation from the GMOC.
it is not fair to hold the Southwest seat

open.

Is there any other notifications to do?
I' ll miss you and all the good information the various departments provide.

Sincerely,
David Danciu


